SOUTH WESTERN HIGH SCHOOL
MARCHING MUSTANG BAND
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The South Western High School Music Department takes great pride in presenting for your musical and
visual enjoyment, the 1997 edition of the Mustang Marching Band. The band is committed to continue
their tradition of entertainment and education in the marching band activity.

This year’s field production takes you back to the days of the Wild West and the ‘molding’ of our
country via the diverse cultures of its early settlers. Come with us as we explore “The Western

Frontier.”
1997 MUSICAL PROGRAM
“Magnificent Seven”
“The Promise of Living”
“Silverado”
STUDENT LEADERS INSTRUCTIONAL STAFF:
Drum Majors: Brandon Danner & Julia Ingram Director of Bands: Carey Crumling
Guard Captains: Julie Lawrence & Terri Markel Assistant Director: Tim Rohrbaugh
Section Leaders: Jen Adelsperger, Erin Gobrecht, Show/Visual Design: Duane DeWire
Emily Kalda, Tammy Fritz, Amy Carey, Kim Smith, Colorguard: Connie Hess & Karen Rohrbaugh
Mike Garrison, Seth Long, Andrew Rinehart, Joe Percussion: Roger Jones
Mummert, Erica Young, and Justin Smith Alumni Helpers: Chad Mummert, Andy Sabaka,
Troy Markel, Trent Hollinger, Ryan Snyder
RECENT HONORS

1995: Boston Music Festival - 1st place Jazz Band and Marching Band
Espirit Des Corps Award
1996: Performance in Mardi Gras, New Orleans, Louisiana; Champions American Conference Class
Cavalcade of Bands; Champions - Group 3A US Scholastic Champions, Meadowlands, NJ
1997: Colorado Springs Music Festival - 1st Place Jazz Band and Marching Band Superior Rating.

1997 marks the band’s 22nd year as a member of the Cavalcade of Bands. As always, the MUSTANG
BAND proudly carries the title of “Ambassador” for our school and community.

Special thanks and appreciation on behalf of the Marching Mustangs goes to the South Western School
District, Dr. Michael Clemens, Superintendent; Mr. John Quashnoc, High School principal; the South
Western Band Boosters; and all the. parents, alumni, and friends for their tremendous support of our

band program.



